
 

                            

Attendee/general 

 

ESNS 4th Annual Conference Postponed 

 

The unfolding coronavirus (COVID-19) crisis has significantly affected the meetings and conference industry. 
As destinations work to contain the spread of the virus, many countries, states and cities have banned large 
events and international travels are still conditioned by restrictions and limitation throughout continents.  

Even though the situation may have normalized by November this year, hopefully in many regions, others 
may still be affected. As an international society, we need our Annual Conference to be open to our 
members and colleague wherever they are located, but at this point it is not possible to predict whether we 
will still have travel bans and whether borders will be closed somewhere in the world. Your Safety is our 
Priority! 

It is therefore, with regret that we need to inform you that ESNS Board of Directors (BOD) After careful 
consideration, and very detailed discussions, has made the difficult but appropriate decision to postpone the 
ESNS Annual Conference which was to be held in Oslo from 27th to 29th November to next year, always in 
Oslo, keeping intact our scientific programme and speakers line up. 

ESNS Board is already working to create a virtual 1day event that will be held SATURDAY 28th  November 
so that our members and affiliated will still have the chance to interact and get updated on the latest 
research on sport nutrition. 

We would like to thank you all for your cooperation and understanding during these trying times. Despite 
this difficult situation, we appreciate your support and We very much hope that you will still join us in 2021.   

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to Oslo from 26th to 28th November 
2021. 

 

SAVE THE NEW DATE! 

 

On behalf of the ESNS Board of Directors, 

Prof. Antonio Paoli Prof. Truls Raastad 
ESNS President ESNS Vice President 
	
	


